
St. John Armenian Church Music Guild
proudly presents 

Charles Miller
In a Virtual Organ Recital

of  Bach, Handel, Mendelssohn, Yagmalian and Hagopian
Premiering on the St. John Armenian Church public Facebook page

Friday, March 19, 2021 – 7:00pm

If you would like to support the work of the St. John Music Guild, send a donation to:

St. John Armenian Church
22001 Northwestern Highway, Southfield, Michigan 48075

Make checks payable to: St. John Music Guild

Charles Miller began his ministry of music at 

Cherry Hill Presbyterian Church in Dearborn, 

Michigan on January 1, 2020. A native of 

Traverse City, Michigan, Charles graduated from 

the Interlochen Arts Academy in Michigan. He 

received his Bachelor of Music degree in organ 

performance from the University of Michigan in 

the class of Robert Glasgow, and his master’s 

degree in choral conducting from the University 

of Connecticut.

Charles has been in music ministry for 40 years 

as Organist, Minister of Music, Director of Music, 

and Choirmaster in many cathedrals and churches. His extensive music career has included Minister of Music and 

Organist at National City Christian Church in Washington D.C.; associate organist at Detroit’s Cathedral Church of St. 

Paul; and many churches in New York, Connecticut, and Michigan.

Charles has been featured in solo recitals at the National Cathedral and the Kennedy Center in Washington, D.C., St. 

Thomas Church and the Brick Presbyterian Church in New York City, York Minster, England and St. Paul’s Cathedral, 

London. He performed three times for the Spoleto Festival in South Carolina and his 1995 performance there was 

featured on NPR’s Pipedreams.

In addition to his position at Cherry Hill, Charles is President and Owner of Phillip Truckenbrod Concert Artists, LLC,  

a concert booking and artist management agency for concert organists.


